
I am writing to express my support for SJR12.  I have seen the negative effects of the repeated failures of our current health care 
systems both personally and on a professional basis as a social worker.  I find it inexcusable that our nation, considered one of the 
wealthiest, does not have public health care. No one should ever have to choose between food or medicine, rent or a doctor visit, 
water bill or medication, labs or gas to get to work! I hope this amendment might lead to some improvement in the lives of so many 
struggling Oregonians.


